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ANDREW J, GINTHER, MAYOR

DEPARTMENT OF
PUBLIC UTILITIES

MEMORANDUM

To: Tracie Davies, Director

From: Robert Arnold, P.E. @W
Through: Tim Huffman, P.E.
Through: Brian Haemmerle, P.E.
Through: Rick Westerfield, P.E., PhD,
Date: February 26, 2016

RE: Recommendation for Utility Cut Restoration 2016, Contract Number 2146

The solicitation for the Utility Cut Restoration 2016 Contract Number 2146 was opened on
February 24, 2016 and one (1) bid was received. After review of the proposal information the
Division of Water recommends an award be made to the lowest, responsible and responsive
bidder Decker Construction Company in the total amount of $1,460,622.50.

The bids were as follows:
1. Decker Construction Company  $1,460,622.50

Please have the Fiscal Section prepare the necessary documents to execute the contract.
Should you have any questions call the Bob Arnold at (614) 645-7677.

ok
xRy
Kot

*

P

AV,

" =
e

Director’s Office | 910 Dublin Road | Columbus OH 43215 | T (614) 645.6141 | F (614) 645.8019 | columbus.gov
Division of Power | 3500 Indianola Avenue | Columbus OH 43214 | T (614) 645.7360 | F (614) 645.8177 | columbus.gov
Sewerage and Dralnage | 1250 Fairwood Avenug| Columbus OH 43208 | T(614) 645.7175 | F (614) 645.3801 | columbus.gov
Division of Water | 910 Dublin Read | Columbus OH 43215 | T (614) 645,7020| F (614) 645.8177 | columbus.gov




